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Comments: I have used the Yurt system of huts every year for the past twenty years as both a teaching

opportunity for high school students and as a personal retreat for family and friends.  Our most recent visit to

Spruce Hole Yurt was a wonderful experience for all of us.  

This letter is in support for restricted access for mototrized vehicles outside of the current plan that allows

motorized winter vehicles in the Trujillo Meadows area and watershed.  Limiting access to these areas allows for

BOTH limited motorized access and a wilderness experience for cross-country skiers.

Simply put, maintaining distance between these two user groups would benefit all involved and maintain the

integrity of the management plan for the area.


